
• The House of Rep Meeting is Thursday during 4th period in the MPR.  Your USB 4th period Rep will come 

by and pick up the rep for the meeting 

• The Student of the Month luncheon will be held Thursday during lunch in F126 

• Renaissance card applications for 2nd semester can be found in the USB office 

• The Ayala Student Art Show is Jan. 16 and 17 

• NO SCHOOL on Jan. 20 – It is Martin Luther King Birthday. 

• Hey Bulldogs, want to earn $120? Want to make a difference? Then get involved in the March 3rd, 2020 

California Primary Election. If you are over 16, have a 2.5 GPA and are a US Citizen go see Mr. 

Kleibacker in room H125 for a Poll Worker Application. You will be required to attend a two-hour 

training on February 12th, from 2:30 to 4:30 in the MPR. Applications are due by February 10th.  

• There is still time to sign up for an ROP class for second semester. Sign up in the career center.  

• Students please return textbooks to the library for classes you are no longer enrolled in. These books 

have been marked as LOST.  

• Come out and support Girls Varsity Soccer on Tuesday at Ayala at 5:30, and on Thursday at 5:30. 

•  Support Boys Varsity Soccer on Tuesday at Bonita at 5:30, and at Alta Loma 5:30. 

• Come check out Girls Water Polo on Thursday at 5:15 at Ayala and on Tuesday at Bonita at 5:15.  

• Go watch Boys Varsity Basketball at Colony at 6:30 on Tuesday, and at Bonita on Friday at 6:30.  

• Show up and watch Girls Varsity Basketball at Colony at 5:30 and at Bonita at 5:00. 

• Come and support Varsity Wrestling this Thursday at 6:00 at Colony.  

 

• UCC Meeting - Tuesday at Lunch in F126 

• If you didn’t turn in your behavior code to your English teacher make sure it is submitted by Wednesday 

to the USB Office. 

• Check the Diploma Name List in your English class and submit a Diploma Name Change form to the 

USB office if it is not spelled correctly.   

• Don’t forget to sign up for the next Mt. Sac application workshop on January 17th. It’s not too late to 

sign up in the career center! 

• Remember to switch your first semester Econ or Government books 
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